Natural Resource Gas Limited
39 Beech St. E., PO Box 307, Aylmer On N5H 251

January 27, 2016

VIA EMAIL

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
Suite 2601

Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Sirs/Madam:

RE: QRAM - Effective April 1, 2016

This letter is to notify the Board that the change in the gas rates from those
authorized in EB-2015-0345 may result in a decrease in excess of 10%, due to the

recent decision on EB-2014-0053/2014-0361/2015-0044.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours truly,
Natural Resource Gas Limited

oy 27PN
Laurie O'Meara
VP Administration

c.c. Mr. Randy Aiken



